From: Adrian Watts|National Health Co-op [awatts@nhc.coop]
Sent: Friday, 3 July 2015 2:59 PM

To: Terrplan

Subject: Reference DV351 and/or DA85

Dear Madam/Sir

The National Health Cooperative Ltd (formerly the West Belconnen Health Cooperative) has appreciated the
opportunity to engage with the Riverview Group on the proposal for the residential development at West
Belconnen. As the largest patient-owned health cooperative in Australia —and one that started in West Belconnen —
we are always interested in opportunities to provide health services to communities that are not well serviced. We
appreciate this project’s interest in the cooperative model of health and their desire to have good health services
available from day 1 of the development.

We look forward to seeing this development become a reality and to working with the growing population in West
Belconnen to ensure all residents have access to quality, affordable primary health care.

Yours sincerely
Adrian
Adrian Watts | National Health Co-op

Managing Director 0~ -
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